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CEOs’ comment on full recovery of KIX access bridge 

 

Yoshiyuki Yamaya, Representative Director and CEO, and Emmanuel Menanteau, 

Representative Director and Co-CEO, Kansai Airports, made the following comment 

on the full recovery of the KIX access bridge. 

 

“We are very pleased to hear the announcement on the reopening of all six lanes of 

the access bridge scheduled for April 8, 2019. With this development, all airport 

functions including airport access will be fully restored after Typhoon Jebi. We are 

truly grateful for all the kind support that everyone has extended to us.  

Kansai Airports will continue to put all out efforts to make its airports more disaster 

resilient in close coordination with stakeholders, thereby providing more safety and 

security to all airport users." 
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